23 Kozy Lane Malta NY 12020 August 26, 2022

Dr. Susan Swartz Superintendent Scotia-Glenville CSD 900 Preddice Parkway Scotia, NY 12302

Dear Dr. Swartz,

I am writing to you to share my intention to retire from Scotia-Glenville CSD effective January 27, 2023. I plan to continue to participate in my current health and dental plans, provided through the District, in my retirement.

"The days are long but the years are short" is a very accurate statement and I can honestly say that I have loved my 32 years being a public school teacher. I did not necessarily love every day, mind you, but my years at Scotia-Glenville have been very good and for that, I am most grateful.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Maureen G. Blazejeski District Literacy Coach Middle School Reading Teacher